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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Proposed amendments in Supply Code, 2014 

The Commission proposed to amend certain provisions of Punjab State Electricity 

Regulatory Commission (Electricity Supply Code & Related Matters) Regulations, 2014  

and issued a public notice in The Tribune, Hindustan Times, Jagbani and Punjab Kesari 

inviting Comments/suggestions/objections from all stakeholders on the proposed 

amendments in Supply Code, 2014.  

The Public hearing on the proposed amendments in the Supply Code, 2014 was fixed 

for 18.06.2020 at 11:30 AM in the premises of the Commission. Some consumers have 

requested a postponement of the public hearing quoting the problem of COVID-19. The 

Commission has agreed to the request and the public hearing fixed for 18.06.2020 is 

deferred. The date of filing objections/suggestions was upto 04.06.2020 and now the 

same may be sent by 31st of July 2020. The next date and time of public hearing will be 

intimated later on.  

                                                                                         Sd/- 

Secretary 


